
☺ AFTER LUNCH POPCORN SALES!! ☺ 
 
The PTO will once again (by POPular demand!) sell bags of popped 

popcorn to students after lunch on the first Tuesday of each month during 
the school year beginning October 1st.  The price is .75/bag. 
 
As an option for paying with coins each time, the PTO is offering a prepaid 
“Popcorn Pass” card purchased for $6.00 at the beginning of the school year.  With 
the “Popcorn Pass” card, your student will get ONE bag of popcorn on the Tuesday 
when popcorn is available, approximately 8 times this school year.  No more 
scrambling at the last minute for change, or tears when the coins are lost on the 
playground.  The “Popcorn Pass” cards will stay at the school so you don’t need to 
keep track of them.  How easy is that?!! ☺ 
 
If you would like to purchase the “Popcorn Pass” for your student, please fill out 
and return an order from, with $6.00 (cash or check payable to Eagle Hills PTO) to 
your student’s teacher by Friday, September 20th. 
 
 

 
Yes, I would like to purchase a (nonrefundable) $6.00 Popcorn Pass for my student.  
I have enclosed either $6.00 cash or a check payable to Eagle Hills PTO. 
 
 
Student _________________________Teacher ____________________Grade ___ 
 
 
Student _________________________Teacher ____________________Grade ___ 
 
 
Student _________________________Teacher ____________________Grade ___ 
 
 
Phone # ________________________________ 


